Connect Ed

Good evening Jamestown Middle School families. This 15 Dir. Vernon with a few
important reminders for the upcoming weel.

6t srade students will take their third math interim thiz coming Friday.

T8 eraders will visit the symphomny on Friday.

As the weather begins to change outside, I want to remind our families of our school
dress code. I have attached the dress code to the week’s email update and will also
include it in our social media posts.

There are only two weeks left in the third quarter. This portion of the year flies by. Make
zure that you are talking with your student about their progress and what they need to do
to finish strong.

Our spring sports teams kick off this week Softball and baseball will have games on
Monday at home against Mendenhall Middle and at Western Middle on Thurzday. The
track team will have a meet at home on Wednesday azainst hMendenhall Middle.

That’s all for this week. We look forward to seeing you all back next week!

Go Tigera!!l



